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This week in our topic ‘Under the Sea’ we have been thinking about crustaceans. 

We have learnt that crustaceans have a skeleton on the outside, lots of legs and gills to 

breathe. We have sorted sea creatures by looking for these features. We have learnt how to 

draw a crab and read instructions on how to make a rocking crab card (shhh…don’t tell 
dad!!). 

In phonics we have revised all the Phase 3 sounds and read and written lots of words with 

those digraphs in.  

We have used the sounds we know to write a sentence about dad, for our Father’s Day 

cards. They are super! 

In maths we have thought about half of a shape and half of an amount. We talked about 

each of the 2 parts being equal in size. We have shared 12 cubes different ways. 

We have started Sports Day practise outside. The children are doing really well listening 

and doing the activities in such a large and open environment. It is very exciting to be on 

the field…we love it! This week we have practised egg and spoon relay, bouncing through 

hoops and aiming beanbags with an underarm throw. 

 

We have noticed that our bean plants from last term now have flowers and little beans 

growing on them. Fantastic. Fingers crossed we will be able to eat some of the things we 

are growing before the end of the term! We hope that your plants at home are doing well! 

 

We are really looking forward to our school trip this term. There is a letter going home 
tonight with all the details on it. Please do try to come if possible, we have a lovely large 

coach! Remember, this is likely to be your only chance to join your child on a school trip at 
Moulton, so it is a lovely opportunity. 

 

Have a super weekend!   


